ULTIMATE GOOD/LIFE

BARK CONTROL

887 Gilman Road, Medford OR, 97504

Greetings!

We are reaching out to let you know that there has been a
significant increase in barking coming from the other side of the
fence. We know that dogs are dogs and they will bark, but the
barking has escalated to the point where it is affecting our daily
routine.

We understand life is busy and that you may not be home or aware
of this situation, so we only ask that you take notice of the barking
and try to correct it or bring the dogs inside.

If you are unable to do this, or don't know where to go to get help,
we were able to find a company named Good Life who has a website

titled UltimateBarkControl.com.

Their devices offer a humane and safe solution to stop barking,

without using shock collars or causing harm to your furry friend.

They would be able to assist you with this situation, and | would
hope that you would be willing to give them a call. Their phone
number is 1-800-657-8214. Thank you for your thoughtful
consideration.

Sincerely,
Your Neighbor




